
   

 
 
 
 

Company Letter head 
 
Date: 15 Nov 2015 
 
To: Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 
 
Product: Portable Music Player 
Model name: PPM31 
FCC ID: QDMPPM31  
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter is to ascertain that IRIVER LIMITED. has been the units used for conducting FCC 
compliance testing, the DoC part will be tested by FCC recognized test lab. 
The report# KCTL15-FE7033, tested by KCTL Inc. 
 
If you have any question or concerns, please. contact us. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely Yours, 
 
 
 
 

 

 

                         

Kim, Woo-Suk 
Deputy General Manager 
 


